
Dear Hiring Manager,

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Noah Meduvsky, a remarkable 
individual who has proven to be a valuable team member during his internship at my 
organization. As an engineer with experience in different industries with varying degrees 
of personnel quality, I came away impressed by his drive, initiative, and enthusiasm when 
it came to tackling every task assigned to him.

Throughout the duration of his internship, Noah demonstrated impressive persistence in 
seeking tasks and being able to learn how to complete his tasks in both a collaborative 
effort and with independent research. I was often taken aback (in a good way) by how 
quickly the work was done and by the willingness to approach me every morning to ask 
for tasks.

An example of one of the projects he accomplished included communicating with a CAN Bus 
network by programming a Pi Pico PCB in order to display faults on an e-reader. Though he 
was initially unfamiliar with CAN bus messages/protocols and e-readers, he was able to learn 
quickly and integrate all the components into a final product well before his internship tenure 
was over. In addition to the work ethic shown during his internship, I am aware of the 
extracurricular work that he performs outside the workplace that further cements his 
outstanding work ethic.

It is without reservation that I recommend this driven individual any employment 
opportunity and I trust that he will succeed in whatever capacity is asked of him. I look 
forward to seeing what success he brings to the organization that employs him.

If you require any further information or would like to discuss this recommendation 
further, please do not hesitate to contact me at shane.aprofox@gmail.com. Thank you 
for considering this letter of recommendation for this exceptional individual.

Sincerely, 

Electrical Engineer @ DEVCOM
931.222.5028
https://www.linkedin.com/in/shane-fox-stone
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